
Dear Parents 

 

As part of our history topic, which focuses on World War 2, we are organising two 

World War days for all the children in Year 4.  The days will enable the children to 

experience various activities focused on what life was like in 1940's Britain for children.  

These history days will be held on Thursday 30th November and Friday 1st December 

and will take place in normal school hours. 

 
We are asking the children to dress up as evacuees on both days.   

To help you with this task we have provided a list below which  

you can use as a point of reference.    

 
Please can the children all come in on Thursday 30th with a small box. 

This will be wrapped in brown paper at school to make it look like a gas mask box 

which they will have to carry with them throughout the day.  Also on Thursday 30th 

November a theatre group is coming in to perform a play called 'Thompson's War' 

which will give valuable insight into life as an evacuee during World War 2.   

 
Dressing Guide 

  Everyone should wear - 

  Shoes, boots or wellies (no trainers!!) 

  Woollen jumper or cardigan (no sweatshirts) 

   

 

    Boys  - shirt and long shorts or  

    trousers cut off below the knee 

     

 

    Girls  - blouse and skirt or 

       dress 

 
To cover some of the cost we are asking for a contribution of £3.  We hope you will 

support us with this amazing experience.  

 

If you have any questions regarding the days or  the clothing, please do not hesitate 

to contact school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

The Year 4 team 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Orchards Junior School - Year 4 WWII experience days 

Please return this slip with your contribution as soon as possible.  Many thanks for your 

support. 

 

Child's name _________________________________           Class ________________________ 

 

I enclose a contribution of £3 for the performance and drama workshop. 
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